
Mission 

Each Monday we share our mission of the week in our whole school assembly. Our mission this week is for children 
to show forgiveness and peace to others.  Our stars of the week will be the children who have been spotted 
following the mission.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Scripture of the week:  The water that I will give him will become in him a spring of water welling up to eternal life -
John 4:14 
 
 
Ofsted  
Thank you to all of you who completed the parent questionnaire. It 
was so heart-warming to read all the positive comments you sent 
to the inspector. He wanted to pass on his thanks to all as he was 
so made to feel so welcome. The staff and children worked very 
hard during the two days and we are all looking forward to the 
weekend.  
We will share the report with you when we are able to.  
 
Year 2 lead Wednesday Afternoon Celebration of the Word – 19th March 
Parents and carers of children in Year 2 are invited to join us at 3:00pm in the school hall for our whole school time 
of prayer which they will lead on Wednesday afternoon. We hope to see you there. 
 
Parents evening 

Please ring the office to book a parents evening.  

Parents evening is on Tuesday 18th March 5-7pm and Wednesday 19th March 3.15 -5pm. We would like to see all 

parents to pass on so many positives about your child. Governors will be present for questions. 

 
Key Stage 2 Reconciliation Service 
On Monday, Father John will lead Key Stage 2 in a Reconciliation Service for Lent. There will be the opportunity for 
children who have made their First Holy Communion to receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 
 
Lent Fundraising for CAFOD 
Big Lent Walk 
Thank you to everyone who sponsored their child(ren) to walk 1km this week. If you haven’t already done so, the 
money can still be sent into school as we are collecting for CAFOD throughout Lent. 
 
Brighten Up Spring Day - Thursday 20th March 
Next Thursday, for a donation of £1, children can wear their own brightly coloured home clothes to celebrate the 
beginning of Spring. All money raised will go to our Lent CAFOD collection. Thank you for your support. 
 

 

 

Punctuality and Attendance Weekly 

Reception- 93% 
Year 1- 92% 
Year 2-96% 
Year 3- 94% 
Year 4-96% 
Year 5-94% 
Year 6-95% 
Whole school so far- 94.3% 
Be in the line for quarter to nine!! 
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Stars of the Week 

Rec- Stewart 

Year 1-Joshuah 

Year 2-William 

Year 3- Anaya 

Year 4-Ganesh 

Year 5-Eva 

Year 6-Szymon 

 



Reflection on the Gospel 
Please find reflections and activities on the coming Sunday’s Gospel on the link below – you may wish to share it 
with your child(ren): https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/good-news?pid=MTA101634&v=163.4 
 

Castlerigg Parent meeting 

Year 4 are off to Castlerigg soon and to prepare please can ALL parents come to a Parents meeting on 25th March at  

3.15pm or 5pm. This is an essential meeting to come to collect paperwork and it is a legal requirement for you to. 

Mrs Beveridge is kindly doing two meetings so please put it in your diary. 

Castlerigg payments can be made on Parent Pay. 

 

Lancaster Schools Music Festival 2025 

Y2 and Y4 will once again be taking part in the Lancaster Singing Festival at the Town Hall in March. Y2 will be 

performing on Monday 24th March and Y4 on Wednesday 26th March. Both year groups will be singing at 7pm. This 

festival is becoming very popular and this year there are almost 400 children and their teachers taking part. 

Unfortunately, as the Town Hall can only take 800 people, this means that only one ticket per family is allowed. 

These will be available nearer the time.  

 

Dates  
Some of these may change due to circumstances in school. 
 
17th March – Neurodiversity day 
18th March- Parents evening -5-7pm 
19th March - Parents evening - 3.15-5pm 
Year 2 celebration of the word – parents welcome 3pm 
20th March – Brighten up Spring home clothes 
21st March – Reception visit to Grange over sands 
24th March – Y2 music festival   
Borwick week for Year 5 
25th March – Castlerigg parents meeting 
26th March – Y4 music festival 
28th March – Mother’s day  afternoon  
31st March Easter egg hunt after school run by PTA. 
4th April – Finish for Easter at 1.30pm 
19th June - Cultural food night 

11th July – Enterprise and summer fair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


